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Shaping2030 strategy process

Dear colleague,

Over the last year, many UT-colleagues and students contributed to conceiving a new
mission, vision and strategy for the University of Twente towards 2030. Shaping2030
is the result of a genuine co-creation process. Academic staff, support staff, students,
experts and management worked side-by-side to deliver bold plans that we feel
perfectly fit our university. The Executive Board greatly appreciates everyone’s
commitment and thanks all of you for your enthusiastic and passionate contributions.

With genuine pride we state that we want to be the ultimate people-first university of
technology. We strive to empower society through sustainable solutions.

As Executive Board we are very proud of what we have achieved together and of the
ambitions we want to pursue as set out in this document.

We have sent our new strategy to the University Council for its assessment. We truly
hope that the UC will embrace our ambitions.

Find here the final draft of Shaping2030 (in pdf). Please feel free to respond to this
document and let us know what you think.

You can find more information on Shaping2030 and the process we went through via
www.utwente.nl/shaping2030

On behalf of the Executive Board,

Victor van der Chijs
President
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